
Barrow in Bloom 
Water-based Litter Pick event 

Friday 8th October 2021 
Barrow Boating 

 
Volunteers from Barrow Community Litter Pickers and Barrow Footpaths Group came 
together for a joint event to help clear parts of the waterways around our village of litter. 
The event was organised jointly with our partner group, The Canal and River Trust. They 
kindly provided the canoes and an instructor for the morning.   
 
15 volunteers came along and we used 6 canoes with land side support along the way. The 
canoes made their way towards Mountsorrel and collected a considerable amount of grot 
along the way. Thanks to the Parish Council for providing post-pick refreshments and to 
Barrow Boating for letting us use the facilities. 

 
 

 


